
Tatsfield Mums and Babies Network
 
Tatsfield Mums, along with their children under one, are invited to a one-off drop-in session 
in order to meet other Mums and babies. The WI ladies have very kindly said that Mums and
babies can join the usual drop-in session at the WI hall from 10:00-12:00 on Wednesday 24 
November.  
 
The toddlers of the village are lucky to have the Tots on Top weekly sessions to attend 
(please call Jo Chevalier on 07789 636048 for more details). However, those of you with 
younger babies may not yet have had the chance to meet any other Tatsfield Mums and 
babies. The drop-in session will provide the opportunity to create a network of Tatsfield 
Mums and babies, whilst enjoying some cake. 
 
The drop-in session is being organised by Bryony Martin. Bryony says “My daughter, Cecily, 
arrived in April and we have not found the opportunity to meet any other Mums and babies in
Tatsfield. I will be taking her to Tots on Top session when she is a little older and able to 
enjoy the free play sessions. In the meantime, it would be lovely to meet some other 
Tatsfield Mums and babies. I hope that you are able to join us at the drop-in session on 24 
November.” 
 
Bryony and baby Cecily look forward to meeting you 10:00-12:00 on Wednesday 24 
November in the WI Hall (29 Paynesfield Road). If you have any questions, or you are 
unable to join but are keen on meeting other Tatsfield Mums and babies, then please email 
Bryony (bryonymines@hotmail.com). 


